
 

March 28, 2023 
 
 
 
Re:  Shelf Life Extension Notification for COVID-19 & Flu Test Kits 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This letter is to confirm that the shelf life for the Lucira COVID-19 & Flu device has been 
extended from 6 months to 9 months.  
 
As of March 8th, 2023, Lucira Health completed the stability testing that yielded cumulative data 
in support for this increase. In addition, the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) 
authorized the shelf-life extension to 9-months on March 22nd, 2023 
 
Thus, while the expiration date shown on the kit box label is in process to be updated to reflect 
the 9-month shelf-life, the following LOT numbers now have an extended shelf life as shown on 
the following table: 
 

Lot Numbers Printed Shelf Life 
(6 months) 

Extended Shelf Life 
(9 months) 

K10A012511223M1 
K10A012511223M4 
K08A110812223M1 
K10A012511223M3 
K10A012511223M2 
K08A110812223M2 
K08A111512223M6 
K08A111512223M5 
K08A110501233M3 
K08A110501233M6 
K08A110501233M1 
K08A110501233M5 
K08A110501233M2 
K08A110601233M6 

 

3/27/2023 
3/28/2023 
3/31/2023 
3/28/2023 
3/27/2023 
4/2/2023 

3/26/2023 
3/26/2023 
3/25/2023 
3/26/2023 
3/25/2023 
3/26/2023 
3/25/2023 
4/21/2023 

 

6/27/2023 
6/28/2023 
7/1/2023 

6/28/2023 
6/27/2023 
7/2/2023 

6/26/2023 
6/26/2023 
6/25/2023 
6/26/2023 
6/25/2023 
6/26/2023 
6/25/2023 
7/21/2023 

 

 
 
Should there be any questions, please call us at 1-888-582-4724 (toll free for United States and 
Canada), email us at CS@lucirahealth.com or via our website at www.lucirahealth.com. 
 


